
 

Dear Parent(s)/ Carer(s), 

 

It is with great pleasure that we invite you to attend our GCSE options evening programme, on 

Wednesday 19th March 2025 commencing from 5.30pm, with the school open until 7.30pm. 

The event will start with an options presentation at 5.30pm, followed by another options 

presentation at 6.00pm. Please click on the link below to select your preferred time.  

 

https://thesuthersschool.co.uk/options-evening  

 

This will then be followed with an opportunity to meet subject leaders and some of our Key 

Stage 4 pupils. 

 

Essential information will be shared on the day including GCSE Options available for your child, 

core schemes of study, as well as an overview highlighting the processes and criteria involved 

in decision making. We want to ensure informed decisions are made by receiving expert 

advice, speaking directly with teachers, subject leads and the leadership team. The 

opportunity to gain honest open insights from current GCSE Students will also be on offer.  

 

All subject information can be found on our school website (link below). We will direct you to 

this website on the evening. Also find a QR code for your convenience.  

 

https://www.thesuthersschool.co.uk/page.php?d=year9&p=options 
 

 
 

The deadline for choosing options will be Friday 28th March. 

 

We look forward to seeing you soon. If you have any questions, please do get in touch. 

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

Richard Smith 

Associate School Leader 

Use the QR code to access 

the subject information page 

on our options webpage 

https://thesuthersschool.co.uk/options-evening
https://www.thesuthersschool.co.uk/page.php?d=year9&p=options

